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association of university and college employees 

Audrey Harvey 
F.mployee Relations 
Campus Mail · 

Dear Audrey: 

SeP.tember 7, 1982 

This will confirm the adjustments made to the Union ·, s billing for 
_leave of absence for August 26, 1982. I apologize for forgetting to put 
it in writing for you and appreciate that you processed it after my phone 
call noti f ying you of the changes. 

Marcel Dionne 
Jet Blake 

Thank you. 

Purchasing 2:00-4:30 p.m. 
Bioresource Engin-. · 2:·45-4:30 p.m. 

Yours truly, 

Pa.tricia House 
Secretary-Treasurer 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-23~~ 


